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Timberland Golf Fee

Don&Margaret Oliver <don.margaretoliver@gmail.com>
Fri 6/10/2022 11:11 AM

To: Jerry Salvio <jsalvio@berlinct.gov>

Mr Salvio,
My name is Donald Oliver and I'm a 66 year old retired resident of the Town of Berlin.
I signed up for a Senior Restricted Pass ($490) to the Timberland Golf Club.
I am requesting the Town of Berlin to return the $490 fee for reasons stated below.
I have been taking golf lessons with the instructors at Timberland since July "2022". This is my first attempt at the game of golf.
I initially thought it would be a good idea to sign up for a one year membership but I soon discovered I could not hit the ball with any
consistent distance or accuracy.
I have been advised by experienced golfers to take more lessons and start on short game courses versus long game courses.
I have never used my golf pass to play at the Timberland Golf Club. I will continue taking golf lessons with the instructors at Timberland and
play golf at Timberland this year when I have more experience.  Thank you.

Donald Oliver
115 Ellsworth Blvd
Kensington,CT 06037
860-759-3244


